
 

GIVE US A LIKE ON 

SOCIAL MEDIA: 

@oasisbankleaze 

PE DAYS 

Reception- Wednesday 

Y1/2- Monday and Friday 

Y3/4 Wednesday and Thurs-

day 

Y5/6 Tuesday and Friday 

  

 

                                  

Mon 18th Sept Tues 19th Sept Weds 20th Sept Thurs 21st Sept Fri 22nd Sept 

 
 
 
 
-Afterschool club 

 

-Gymnastics 
Y2,Y3,Y4,Y5,Y6 

-Parent & Child bike 
club Y2,Y3,Y4,Y5,Y6 

 
 
 
 
- Afterschool club 
 

-Girls Football 

Y3,Y4,Y5,Y6 

Boys Football 

Y3,Y4,Y5,Y6 

 
 

Nursery -Stay & Read 
session 08.45am 
 
 
 
- Afterschool club 
 

-Parent & Child bike 
club Y2,Y3,Y4,Y5,Y6 

-Y3 Trip Belmont       
Estate 
 
 
- Afterschool club 
 
-Games &crafts 

Y1,Y2,Y3,Y4,Y5,Y6 

 
 

 

Mon 25th Sept Tues 26th Sept Weds 27th Sept Thurs 28th Sept Fri 29th Sept 
 

 

- Afterschool club 

-Gymnastics 
Y2,Y3,Y4,Y5,Y6 

-Parent & Child bike 
club Y2,Y3,Y4,Y5,Y6 

 

 

 
 
 
- Afterschool club 

-Girls Football 

-Boys Football 

   Y3,Y4,Y5,Y6 

 

 
 
 
- Afterschool club 

-Parent & Child bike 
club Y2,Y3,Y4,Y5,Y6 

-Y6 Class assembly  
Parents welcome. 
9am 
 
 
- Afterschool club 

-Games &crafts 

Y1,Y2,Y3,Y4,Y5,Y6 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 03 

Term 1 

18th September 2023 

Y6 CAMP- BARTON HALL, PGL 

Y6 had the most amazing time at camp last week. The sun shone and quite frankly so did all of the 

children. It was such a privilege to see our amazing Y6 pupils grown in confidence and totally smash 

their first school residential! The activities ranged from kayaking, to zip wires, to sensory trails even 

to trapeze! Lots of fun was had by all thanks to the hard work of the amazing Y6 team- we are so 

lucky to have such a dedicated staff team OABL. Thank you everyone. Current Y5 look out for more 

information about next year’s camp coming soon! 

LITTLE EXPLORERS 

We have had a wonderful week in Little Explorers Nursery wel-

coming our new friends. The new children have impressed eve-

ryone with how well they have settled and the returning chil-

dren have made us so proud with their kindness towards their 

new friends. 

Don’t forget our weekly Stay and Read sessions return Wednesday 20th September @ 8.45am and 3pm. 

We look forward to welcoming you into the classroom to read with your children. 



 

HARVEST MESSY CHURCH 

ECO TEAM 

We are really excited to welcome the new Eco Team who will be working with Miss Gatling over the school year. 

We will be exploring the school to find new ways to make it greener. We achieved our Green Flag award with 

merit last academic year so would love to aim higher for distinction this year. The Eco Team will start by focusing 

on recycling to try and increase the amount of materials we can recycle. We will have a week in October to focus 

on this and there will be a whole class competition.   



PE KIT 

Well done to everyone who remembered their PE kit last week. We still had lots of children not in kit on their PE days. At OABL we 

LOVE PE and being active! Our Pe lessons are very physical and active and it is very important children are in their kit for these 

days. PE days and uniform are listed below. Please make sure you child comes in kit this week!  

PE kit consists of a blue (plain or logo) hoody, house coloured t shirt and black bottoms.  

PATIENT PENGUINS 

Our new Patient Penguins Class have been settling in so well to their class! Mrs Fitz-Gerald, Mrs Weare and Miss L are all so im-

pressed with how well you are listening and following our routine! Well done everyone!  

We started our Phonics scheme “Book Wings” this week, and learnt two sounds “s” and “a”. The Phonics Fairy visited our class-

room and left us a special bag with our Phonics learning inside and two books that were linked to the sounds that we learnt. It was 

all very exciting the children are looking forward to the Phonics Fairy visiting again and we even made some pictures and letters 

for her to say thank you and to ask her to come back! 

Information for Patient parents: There is a “stay and read” session for Patient Penguins parents on Wednesday October the 11th 

at 8.45am. Parents are invited to come into the classroom and share a story with your child. There will be a meeting straight after 

this just for parents where we will explain more about Phonics and how your child will learn to read and write. We hope to see 

everyone there! Mrs Fitz-Gerald Mrs Weare and Miss L. 

PERFORMANCE WEBPAGE 

Oasis Bank Leaze has a new curriculum Performance Webpage. This where we will be uploading videos and 

recordings of the children singing and playing their musical instruments across the academic year. We have a 

couple of songs already loaded. Scan the QR now to explore our exciting addition to our website! There will 

be new content added regularly.  



 

Star of the Week!
A HUGE well done to this week’s winners. You’ve worked really hard 

and have shown an exceptional attitude to learning!   

1 Billie -For making great work in phonics, trying really hard to use her sounds to write words 

and sentences. 

2 Ethan -For being self-controlled and showing really good learning in maths!  

3 Darci -For trying really hard to include similes on her writing to describe the setting in our 
new story Jemmy Button.   

4 Rosie-Mai - for her amazing writing last week. She impressed me with her use of expanded noun 
phrases to describe the setting for our book Charlie and the chocolate factory.  

5 Mason -For working hard in maths when exploring numbers to 100,000 and for having a great 
week in class.  

6 TBC Year 6 stars of the week to be revealed on Friday so we can celebrate successes from 
camp together. 

Teacher Miss Pope, Miss 
Parsons, Mrs 
Giles, Miss Tim-
berlake 

-For their amazing dedication and general all round greatness at Y6 camp last week! 

WEEK 2 ATTENDANCE 

11th Sept–15th Sept 

Reception 96% 

          

Year 1 
93%  

Year 2 
93% 

Year 3 
96% 

Year 4 
97% 

Year 5 
98%  

Year 6 
98% 

   

Whole 

School 
96%  

OASIS HABITS 

WHO AM I? September 

This month we are exploring the question ‘Who am I?’ as we start a new school year and 

prepare for the year ahead. As we grow in learning about our identity and exploring who 

we are, we will be looking for children to be showing the following behaviours: 

 

• Using their skills and abilities in a way that is positive. 

• Working hard to live out all of the 9 habits. 

• Understanding what they are good at and what they need to keep working on. 

 

 


